
Your opportunity to get involved in the development of Greater Manchester’s 
Spatial Framework 
 
Stockport MBC is working with the nine other local authorities in Greater Manchester 
to develop a new spatial framework and the latest stage of work has just been 
published for consultation. 
 
The Greater Manchester Spatial Framework will support the city-region to make the 
most of its towns and neighbourhoods and support development to benefit local 
people. This means supporting our town centres, building new quality homes and 
attracting businesses. 
 
The Framework will identify the land Greater Manchester needs to meet demand for 
housing and business development and will help manage the supply of land across 
the city-region. This will include: 
 

• Determining how many new homes and how much land we need for new 
jobs over the next 20 years, as well as identify broad locations or areas for 
development 

• Identifying infrastructure (things like transport links and public services) 
required to support development 

• Identifying ways to protect the city-region’s green space alongside 
development so that we develop great places where people want to live, 
work and visit. 

 
A draft vision and a set of strategic objectives for the Framework have been 
produced over the last few months. In addition, a number of strategic options have 
also been developed, these outline a range of land requirements for housing and 
business over the next twenty years. 
 
Greater Manchester is now welcoming views on the draft vision and strategic 
objectives for the Framework as well as feedback on the options and the evidence 
used to produce them. This consultation will run from 9 November to 11 January 
2016. 
 
These views will be used to shape the ongoing development of a Draft Framework, 
which is expected to be completed, ready for consultation, by the end of 2016. 
 
To take part in this consultation visit www.greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk/GMSF or 
view the consultation documents at: 
 

• Fred Perry House (1 Edward Street, Stockport) (Monday - Friday, 
8.30am - 5pm); and 

• Stockport’s local libraries (see local listings for individual opening 
times). 

 
Responses can be sent submitted via the website, emailed to GMSF@agma.gov.uk 
or posted to: 
 

GMSF consultation 
Greater Manchester Integrated Support Team 
PO Box 532 
Town Hall 
Manchester 



M60 2 LA 
 
You will need to register separately via one of these contact methods to make sure 
that you continue to receive information about the spatial framework. 
 


